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Testimony offered on 2/9/2022, written only, Opponent to SB389
by Nina Fricke highpointfarm9@gmail.com

I am opposed to SB389 which requires the use of specially watermarked paper for ballots.
This legislation addresses a non-existent problem & causes more regulation & rules that are
not necessary. | was at a meeting of election workers & officials in Miami County Jan.2021
when the Republican Secretary of State who is in charge of election procedures stated that the
Election in Kansas in 2020 was secure & safe. He particularly commended our Republican
County Clerk on her performance that ensured that all voters in Miami County had safe, fair &
equal access to voting.

Vote NO for unnecessary regulation of ballots. Our goal should be for the common good of
all Kansans, free & fair elections.

Nina Fricke

highpointfarm9@gmail.com
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